….………….……………………MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A OAA
(Insert date) 

Dear …………………………….. 
As one of your constituents and a spinal cord injured (SCI) person, I am writing to ask you to support the All Party Parliamentary Group on Spinal Cord Injury. The group, which is chaired by Ian Lucas MP, seeks to address the many issues which prevent SCI people from living independently, such as care provision and housing.
The APPG is particularly concerned about the health and care needs of SCI people, especially in relation to the capacity and funding of specialist SCI Centres. 
Indeed, in the wake of increasing numbers of SCI people being unable to access essential, specialised treatment in an SCI Centre, or receive suitable services to enable them to maximise their independence on discharge, the APPG (supported by the Spinal Injuries Association) conducted an inquiry into the issues affecting the service.  

This inquiry culminated in the publication of its inquiry report “A paralysed system?” The report found that service fragmentation and poor communication between health agencies had caused delayed discharges from SCI centres which, in turn, had limited the capacity of these centres to care for those awaiting treatment.
SCI people such as myself owe a great deal to these highly specialised centres, and the rehabilitation that they provide. Pressures on the bed capacity of SCI Centres means that not everyone has timely access to this specialist healthcare, resulting in poorer rehabilitation outcomes for SCI people and consequent increased cost to the NHS 
I would really appreciate you joining the SCI APPG as a member, so that you can learn more about the issues that are faced by me and your other SCI constituents and their families. If you are able to join the group, please contact Dan Burden on 01908 604191 ext 212, or email campaigning@spinal.co.uk
Thank you for taking the time to consider this request. If you have already joined the APPG may I take this opportunity to thank you for taking such an interest in the issues that affect SCI people.
Yours sincerely,

Signed: 
